Committee on Exiting the European Union

House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA
Email: exeucom@parliament.uk/exeucom

David Rees AM Chair External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee National Assembly of Wales Cardiff CF99 1NA

7 March 2018

Dear David,

Further to my letter of 22 February, I am writing to inform you that the Committee on Exiting the EU has decided to publish the Government's EU Exit Analysis: Cross Whitehall Briefing, provided to the Committee subsequent to the Humble Address agreed by the House on 31 January. After discussion, the Committee agreed to publish the document with the exception of Annex B, on the grounds of its sensitivity to the negotiations.

Rt Hon Hilary Benn MP Chair